NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Monroe Municipal Utilities has determined the need to
increase the certification of funds in the amount of $20,000.00 for the Labor Counsel
Service Contract. The original Resolution 23-25 was board approved February 19,
2025, in the amount of $15,000.00 pursuant to the provisions of N.J.S.A. 40A:11-1. The
amount of $20,000.00 was approved at the Authority Board meeting Wednesday,
September 17, 2025. The resolution authorizing it is on file and available for public
inspection at the Administration office located at 372 South Main Street, Williamstown,
New Jersey 08094,



